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RECOMMENDATION 
 

This memorandum is: 
 

 To recommend that Council consider the following resolution: 
 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT:  Council receive Memo No. 2018-M-18 
AND FURTHER THAT: Council adopt the Public Works & Water Advisory Committee 
recommendation that Council put money aside to revise our Municipal Asset Management 
Plan. 

 
INFORMATION 
 

KPMG prepared our Municipal Asset Management Plan in 2013. 
 
The development of an asset management plan has been identified as a pre-requisite for the 
receipt of funding from the Province of Ontario under the Municipal Infrastructure Investment 
Initiative.  This represents an important first step in obtaining financing for necessary 
infrastructure investments. 
 
Asset management planning is the process of making the best possible decisions regarding the 
acquisition, operating, maintaining, renewing, replacing and disposing of infrastructure assets. 
 
The Municipality was informed recently that the funding application for the Temagami North 
Sewage Treatment Plant project was not selected for funding. 
 
Projects were assessed primarily on health and safety criticality, as well demonstrated financial 
need and completeness of asset management plans. 

 
At the March 20, 2018 meeting, the committee passed the following motion. 
The Public Works & Water Advisory Committee recommends that Council revise our current 
Asset Management Plan. 
 
MOVED BY: S Prefasi 
SECONDED BY: B Leudke 
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Deb Larochelle 
Public Works Clerk  
                                                                                       

On behalf of: The Public Works & Water Advisory Committee 
   
 


